The City Council Committee on Government Services met remotely via Zoom on Thursday January 28,
2021 _at_6:00 P.M. for the purpose of discussing the matters(s) listed below. Notice of this meeting was

posted on January 25, 2021 at 2:03 P.M.

(This meeting is being recorded)

ATTENDANCE
ABSENT WERE:

None

SUBJECT(S)
Discussing matters in Committee, strategies and goals (no action will be taken on individual matters.

Councillor Dibble stated that we should work to discharge items now that can be easily discharged

Councillor McCarthy stated that we cannot discharge anything tonight

Councillor Dibble concurred that nothing should be discharged tonight

Councillor Hapworth clarified that the intent of tonight’s meeting was to take no action on any items, including
discharging matters

Councillor McCarthy stated that we should speak with Councillors who brought the items forward

Councillor McCarthy stated that we should also speak with the city solicitor on certain matters, specifically
related to the use of electronic communication and the Yacht Club items.

Councillor McCarthy also stated that we should work with the City Clerk on both items related to the moving or
commissioning of portraits in the Council Chambers as she is responsible for furnishings and all items in the
chamber.

Councillor Dibble stated that many items could be discharged including the orders regarding police cruisers and
the Historic Commission.

Councillor Dibble also asked to go over the thirteen items in committee briefly

Councillor Flynn stated that many of these items were left over, and that the Councillors who brought them
forward already got their answers. Councillor Flynn also stated that he was told that Secretary Kineally would
not be addressing the council but that he would send someone else so it was never brought before committee.
Councillor McCarthy stated that many of these items would require much more than 30 minute meetings and
should be scheduled on nights other than regular meeting nights.

On the motion of C. McCarthy the meeting adjourned at 6:24P.M.




